
 

 
 
 
 
May 10, 2019 
 
Mr. Mark Meranda, Building Official  
City of Sparks, Building and Safety Department  
431 Prater Way  
Sparks, NV 89431  
 
RE: Inspection Services for 2019-20 fiscal year 
 
Mr. Meranda,  
 
It has been a pleasure working with the City of Sparks and we are hopeful that we can continue 
to build a relationship that will establish us as a reliable resources for all of your inspection and 
plan check needs.  
 
We estimate our inspection services for fiscal year 2019-2020 to be approximately $150,000. 
 
We are very encouraged by the future working relationship with the City of Sparks and look 
forward to all opportunities. Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time on my cell phone 
listed below.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
Greg Powell, RA  
Principal Inspector, Premier Inspection Services  
C: (818) 331-9253 


